
 

 

 

Hunstanton Cliff Fence Removal Works 

An inspection of the cliff top fence associated with the Hunstanton Cliffs has identified 4 separate locations 

of fencing which require removal. Removal works will include removal of concrete fence posts and fencing 

wire.  

For each of these locations, the fencing is historical and is now either at the cliff edge or hanging over the 

cliff edge. Another 2 to 4 lines of fencing remain in place on the cliff top for each of the identified locations, 

maintaining a safe distance from the cliff top green to the cliff edge.  

Due to the working from height nature of these works, alongside the potentially unstable nature of the cliffs, 

a specialist abseiling contractor has been appointed to complete these works. The contractor will establish 

secure rigging points on the cliff top and then abseil over the cliff edge to remove redundant areas of 

concrete fence posts and fencing wire. All removed elements of fencing will then be disposed off-site.  

Removal works will take 5 working days to complete and are scheduled to commence on Monday 25th 

November 2024 subject to weather conditions.  

The below images show an example of redundant fencing and concrete posts which will be removed. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this work, please contact                              

floodandwatermanagement@west-norfolk.gov.uk. If you would like to find out more about the work we 

complete on the coast, please visit our website: https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/currentcoastalworks 

 

Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk – Flood and Water Management Team. 
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